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Announcement to the Market 

Ouro Fino Saúde Animal Participações S.A. (“Company”) announces that it celebrated, through 

its controlled company Ouro Fino Saúde Animal Ltda., on the 14th of august 2018, a letter of 

intent with Sumitomo Corporation, a Japanese company located in Tokyo, Japan, through its 

controlled company, Sumitomo Corporation do Brasil S.A. (“Sumitomo”), with the aim of 

evaluating and exploring with Sumitomo, business opportunities in the veterinary segment in 

Brazil and Japan.  

The company will keep its shareholders and the Market informed on the development of the 

matter referred to in this Announcement.  

 

Cravinhos, September 26, 2018. 

 

Kleber Cesar Silveira Gomes 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer  

 

 


